
 

LNM AWARDED FOR SUSTAINING UNQUALIFIED AUDIT OUTCOME FOR 
2020-2021 FINANCIAL YEAR 

The South African Local Government Association (SALGA) awarded 
Lepelle-Nkumpi Local Municipality for sustaining an UNQUALIFIED 
AUDIT OPINION from the Auditor-General of South Africa (AGSA) for 
the 2020/2021 Financial Year at Warmbath Forever Resort in Bele-Bela 
on the 04 August 2022. 

UNQUALIFIED AUDIT OPINION means the Municipality’s financial 
statements are transparent and are compliant with generally accepted 
accounting principles (GAAP). 
 

Lepelle-Nkumpi Municipality Mayor, Cllr Meriam Molala was delighted 
about the award, saying that since taking over the reins in the 
Municipality, her administration has ensured budgetary processes focus 
on the urgent needs of indigent communities, through investment in 
infrastructure, provision of free basic services, and the growth of the 
local economy. 

"We are happy for sustaining the Unqualified Audit Opinion for the 
2020/2021 financial year and will put more efforts towards attaining 
clean audit in the coming financial years. The hard work and 
commitment of our management and officials, oversight by our Council 
is showing progress and improvements. We will continue in our 
concerted efforts to manage our cash flow and generate cash-backed 
surpluses to fund future capital expenditure", Cllr Molala explains. 

The Mayor, Cllr Meriam Molala was accompanied by the Acting 
Municipal Manager, Ms. Khomotjo Mankga and Chief Audit Executive, 
Ms. Rampuru Setati. 

 















 

 

 


